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English:  
This week we will begin writing our new versions of Jack and the Beanstalk.  

Homework 
Homework this week is an English activity to write a fairy story and a maths activity on finding non-unit 
fractions of amounts. The homework should be handed in on Wednesday 3rd June. If, due to exceptional 
circumstances, it is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. Ten minutes reading and 5-10 
minutes times tables and number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine. 
 
 
 

Maths: 
This week, we will be completing and then assessing the work that we have been doing on fractions.  
At the end of the week we will be continuing with time. We will be using the terms days, months and years 
and reading the time on a digital clock.  
 

Spellings 
In the Spelling Test on Wednesday 3rd June most children will be tested on words with words ending /g/ 
spelt gue and words with the /k/ spelt que: league, tongue, plague, vague, dialogue, antique, unique, 
mosque, technique, picturesque  
 
New spellings will be sent out on Wednesday after the test. These will be Star Colour spellings which are 
specific to your child. These will be tested the following week on Wednesday 10th July. These will be the final 
spellings for the year. 
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Other Matters: 

• A big well done to our amazing Y3 for their wonderful singing in the Hexagon Concert. It was a long 
hot day but the children worked incredibly hard rehearsing all the songs and it was definitely worth it. 
They were brilliant! Thank you for all your support. 

• Thursday is Move up day when the children will move into Y4 classroom for the afternoon and meet 
their new teacher.  

• On Friday 5th July, the children will be performing music they have been learning this year on their 
pbones. We would love for parents to be able to join in the celebration and see how well they’ve 
done so please join us from 9am in the school hall for a short performance. The pbones will then be 
returned to the music trust so please make sure your child’s pbone is in school by Friday.  
 

 
 


